
 
 
 

 
 

 

St Wilfrid’s Catholic Academy  
Queen’s Avenue 
Tunstall 
ST6 6EE 
Telephone: 01782 235676  
Email: office@stwilfridsnewman.co.uk 
 
 

Principal: Mr. N. Glover  
 

 Tuesday 5th March 2024 
  

School Council: London trip 
(Thursday 14th March 2024) 

 
Dear Parent/ Carer,  
 
We have arranged an exciting visit to the Houses of Parliament in London for our school council children to attend. 
During the visit the pupils will take part in a workshop at Parliament and get a full tour! Following this there will be an 
opportunity for us to visit some sights of London including the London Eye and a cruise along the river Thames.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please ensure that children arrive at the train station promptly so that we can ensure that everybody is through the 
gates and ready to board the train on time. Due to a busy itinerary, we will have to leave at the scheduled time, anyone 
arriving after 7:00am will not be able to attend the trip.  
 
For lunchtime we will have a picnic in the Jubilee Gardens subject to suitable weather conditions.  
Children who normally have a free school dinner will be provided with a packed lunch. All other children will need to 
bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag with their name clearly written on. Drinks should be in a disposable bottle or 
carton, no fizzy drinks. Please send your child with £5 as we will have McDonalds for tea before our return journey 
home. 
 

If your child uses any medication (e.g. inhalers) would you please make sure they are taken with them, thank you. 
 

 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office.  
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
Mr N Glover 
Principal 
 

Class (es) School Council Pupils 

Trip to London Parliament 

Date of trip 14/03/2024 

Arrive at Stoke Station no later than 7:00am  

Collection from Stoke Station at 7.26pm (Prompt) 

Other requirements Full uniform is required  
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